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Attendance 

Please contact Mrs
Gudgeon in the school
office to let us know if
your child will not be
attending school that

day. 

Important
Information 

Safeguarding 

Our designated safeguarding
officers are: 

Rhian Hartwell
Ross Fitzpatrick   

Caroline Joy 
Jamyn Beesley 

Please contact them if you
have any concerns relating

to child protection or
safeguarding. 

DOSBARTH GWDIHW

029 20752713
Important dates: 

Dydd Gwyl Dewi 01/03/24

DOSBARTH CADNO

DOSBARTH DRAENOG 

Chwefror/ Feburary 2024

Dosbarth Draenog threw
themselves into “Healthy and

Confident individuals”
immersion week. They visited
the farm and learnt all about

how to care for the animals as
well as what benefits being

around animals can have for
us. 

All the pupils in Dosbarth
Cadno enjoyed the Healthy
and Confident induvidulas

immersion week, especially the
chance to learn circus skills.
They were walking on tight
ropes and playing with the

flower sticks. 

Core Values

Our core values
underpin everything

we do.

Keep everyone safe
 Communicate
effectively
Stay positive
Be flexible
Respect our differences 
Maintain high 

       expectations

Dosbarth Gwdihw went
on a trip to see all things
Welsh as St Fagans. They
enjoyed looking around

the old houses and
learning about Wales and
how people lived in the
olden days. They asked

some incredible
questions.  

http://www.thecourtschool.co.uk/
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FOOD BANK DOSBARTH ROBIN GOCH 

DOSBARTH BROGA

DOSBARTH PRY-COPYN 

To help celebrate Dydd Gwyl
Dewi (St David’s Day) all pupils

are taking part in the school
Eisteddfod. There are lots of

different activities happening
throughout the week with

prizes being given out at our
special mention assembly on
Friday. The activities include

designing and making a
Dragon’s eye,  a photography
competition,  and mkaing an

Eisteddfod Chair strong
enough to hold Mr Beesley. 

Each class has also been
allocated a county of Wales

and will be producing a collage
of all the information they can

find out about their county.
The pupils are busy learning
songs by Welsh artists ready

to have a lyp sync battle. 
 

Dosbarth Pry Copyn have had a
wonderful few weeks with some

excellent learning opportunities both
in class and out. The pupils really

enjoyed their visit to Boulders where
they all did amazingly well. 

They also had the opportunity to
taste some exotic fruits. Some were

lovely while others were gross! 

Dosbarth Broga were fortunate
enough to go to Porthcawl. they
were even more fortunate that

the weather was nice. Miss
Whittle took her fire pit and they
were able to toast marshmallows
on the rocks. Some of the pupils
were even  crazy enough to go in

the water

Robin Goch have had an
excellent few weeks. They’ve

been working hard in class
learning all about the Polar

regions. They have all been able
to go on a number of off site

visits icluding a trip to the
arcades. 

Healthy and Confident Individuals.
Cycling lessons 
for non-cyclists

Litter picking in
the local

community

Bird watching 
at the resevoir 

Internet safety

A visit to
 Forest Fawr 

Free running


